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24th March 2023 
  
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 31st March 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 31st March to raise money for Young Minds and our 
Wellbeing Garden. Both of these initiatives are ways of supporting students with their wellbeing. 
 
Each student will be asked to contribute £1 as they enter the academy on that day if they wish to 
take part. 
 
To help this non-uniform day run smoothly, students are asked to be sensible and follow usual 
academy behaviour guidelines and obey a few simple extra rules: 
  

• There should be no low-cut tops, exposed waists or short skirts 
• There should be no pyjamas or any other sleeping wear being worn including onesies! 
• There should be no offensive logos or offensive writing/drawings on jumpers, t-shirts or 

other clothing 
• Students will not be allowed to wear caps or any headwear not in the uniform policy 

  
Anyone not adhering to these rules or wearing inappropriate clothing will be dealt with in 
accordance with usual academy procedures. Please can you ensure that your child brings P.E/ Sport 
kit if they have P.E/Sport on their timetable that day during Period 1 or 2. 
 
Remember that we will finish at 12.15pm on the non-uniform day (Friday 31st March). If you have any 
questions about this day please contact the Academy Office. Can I wish you all a very happy and restful 
holidays. 
  
I look forward to a very successful and enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 
Mrs J Anstey 
Associate Principal 
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